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Summer Fayre  

 

The Summer Fayre is next Friday 

16th June.  Stalls will open after 

school on the playground and we 

will finish between 4:30-5pm 

depending on how busy we are.  

It promises to be lots of fund for 

the children and we look 

forward to seeing as many of 

you as possible. 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated prizes for the tombola today.  We are still looking for 

donations and please drop these into school anytime next week.  Alongside this, we would like any 

unwanted teddies or soft toys for the Pirate Ship. 

 

Year 3 Athletics 

 

A group of children from Year 3 went to an 

athletics events at South Dartmoor College 

on Wednesday.  They had a great time and did 

the school proud.  Our team won the sprint 

relay by over 6 seconds which was amazing.  

Well done to all the children that took part.  

 

 

 

 

Sun Protection and Drinks 

 

Please don’t forget sun hats and drinks during the hot weather.  Children should also use a high 

factor sun cream at the start of the day to protect their skin. 

 

Leavers Assembly and other Important Dates… 

 

This year we will be holding our Leavers Assembly in the morning.  We would like to invite all 

Year 6 parents to the event at 9:30am on Friday 21st July.  We feel this will make the last day a 

more enjoyable one for the children and it is also a lot cooler in the hall at that time of day.  

Doors will be open from 9:10am for parents to arrive and take a seat in the hall. 
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Other Dates: 

 Wednesday 21st June – Open Afternoon – Doors will open at 1:45pm.  You are invited to 

come in have a look round with your children.  Displays will be available in the hall and you can 

sit down with your child to look at their books.  Further details will follow nearer the time. 

 Wednesday 5th July – Sports Day – This will be taking place at Buckfastleigh Rangers 

Football Club.  Dan Wase is putting together an exciting program of events for the children.  

We hope to start the first event at 1:30pm.  It will be great to see family and friends there to 

support.  

 Friday 7th July – Aspiration Fayre – this is a children only event during the school day.  If 

you or a friend would like to come in so the children can find out about your career choice, 

we’d love to set you up with a table/ 

 Wednesday 12th July – Changeover Day – the children will spend the day with their new 

teacher. 

 Friday 14th July – School Disco – Tickets will go on sale later in the term.  Usual timings 

apply. 

 Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th July – KS2 Production  - ticketing arrangements will go 

out later this term.  Both performances will be in the afternoon at around 1:45pm 

 Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Afternoon Out.  The venue will be confirmed when we 

know the weather forecast.  It could be the beach or Dartmoor. 

 Thursday 20th July – Buckfastleigh Musical Performance - Children that receive music 

tuition will be putting on a performance for their families and the rest of the school.  We don’t 

have timings for this yet and will send them out later in the term. 

 

 

Have a great weekend,     

 

Eddie Brown 
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